
 

 

  
No.  278/18 

 

Ref: FH/DGN 

 

10th May 2018 

  

 

 

To: All Branches 

 

 

Dear Colleague 

 

EQUALITY OFFICER’S SEMINAR, 20TH JUNE 2018 & OTHER DIARY DATES 

 

CWU HQ is pleased to confirm that this year’s Equality Officer’s Seminar will take place on 

Wednesday 20th June 2018.  The seminar is held to make sure that Equality Officers are kept 

up to date on the latest developments on legislation and the businesses we represent.  The 

seminar is to be held at CWU Headquarters on the 4th Floor (Rooms 2 & 3). Registration will 

commence at 10.00am for a 10.30am start, to finish at approximately 3.30pm.  

 

The Union is keen to stress to branches the importance of ensuring that all Equality Officers 

are made aware of the seminar and every effort is made to encourage them to attend.    This 

is especially important for newly elected Equality Officers.   

 

For clarification, all expenses will be met by Branches. 

 

It is important that anyone interested in attending, will need to register with the Equal 

Opportunities Department here at CWU HQ as soon as possible.  Please let us know of any 

access/mobility issues, and contact us as soon as possible if anyone requires a prayer room so 

that we can also arrange this. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

BAME Officer’s Seminar - CWU HQ, Thursday 13 September 2018.   

Women’s Officers Seminar – CWU HQ, Wednesday 26 September 2018.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Equal Opportunities 

Department as soon as possible at the following email address: dnoel@cwu.org  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Dave Ward 

General Secretary 
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